PL201700252
PL2017-252
Bloomington Central Station, LLC
¢/o McGough Development, LLC
2373 Fairview Avenue North
St. Paul, MIN 55113

January 17, 2018

Michael Centinario (via electronic mail)

Planner, Department of Planning & Economic Development
City of Bloomington

1800 W. Old Shakopee Road

Bloomington, MN 55431

RE: Development Plan Application for Case PL2017-252
Dear Mr. Centinario:
On behalf of and as agent for the above owner/Applicant entity, the above application is hereby
requested to be withdrawn from City of Bloomington entitlement process. As we have discussed, the
Applicant will be making minor project adjustments which will be reflected in an application resubmittal

currently anticipated by the January 31 deadline.

Please call me with any questions at 651-634-7764. Thank you for your attention to this important
matter.
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Authorized signatory

Email Cc: Glen Markegard
Mark Fabel



